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Transportation and Parking Limits May Change in 2011

Without action by Congress soon, transportation and parking limits will be lowered effective 1/1/2011.  In 2009, the limit for transit benefits was temporarily increased from $120 to $230. If Congress does not take action to extend the increase before the end of 2010, the combined limit for transit and van pooling benefits for 2011 will revert back to $120.  Employers who offer transportation plan benefits should be prepared to lower the allowed limit if Congress does not act.  Stay tuned.  
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